
Ben Eveleigh - RE: Exhibition - Lismore Base Hospital (Stage 3A) State Significant  
Development Application (SSD 13_5816) 

  

Hi Ben, 

The EPA has no comments to make in relation to the Lismore Base Hospital (Stage 3A) State Significant 

Development Application (SSD 13_5816). 

Regards 

Peter Lynch 

Operations Officer  

North Coast Environment Protection Authority 

peter.lynch@environment.nsw.gov.au 

PO Box 498 

Grafton NSW 2460 

Phone: 02 66402502 

       

Fax:02 66 402539 

  

  

  

From: Ben Eveleigh [mailto:Ben.Eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au]  

Sent: Tuesday, 27 August 2013 2:06 PM 
To: Lynch Peter; CaRD Mailbox 

Subject: Exhibition - Lismore Base Hospital (Stage 3A) State Significant Development Application (SSD 

13_5816) 

  

Dear Peter Lynch, North Coast, Environmental Protection Authority 
  
Subject: Exhibition of State Significant Development Application  
  
Please find attached exhibition letter for the Lismore Base Hospital (Stage 3A) State Significant Development 

From:    Peter Lynch <Peter.Lynch@epa.nsw.gov.au>
To:    Ben Eveleigh <Ben.Eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    9/6/2013 12:21 PM
Subject:   RE: Exhibition - Lismore Base Hospital (Stage 3A) State Significant  Development 

Application (SSD 13_5816)
CC:    Scott Ensbey <Scott.Ensbey@epa.nsw.gov.au>

Page 1 of 2

6/09/2013file://C:\Documents and Settings\beveleigh\Local Settings\Temp\XPgrpwise\5229C8E...



Application (SSD 13_5816). A hard copy of this letter and a copy of the EIS has also been forwarded.  
  
The application will be on public exhibition from Thursday 5 September 2013 until Monday 21 October 

2013, and the EIS can be viewed between these dates at the following link: 
   
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=5816   
  
Comments on the proposal, including advice on recommended conditions of consent, must be received by 

Monday 21 October 2013. 
  
Please feel free to contact Megan Fu if you have any questions on Ph 02 9228 6531 or at 

megan.fu@planning.nsw.gov.au. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

Ben 

  
Ben Eveleigh 
Planner 
Industry, Social Projects and Key Sites 
NSW Department of Planning and Infrastructure 
GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001| T 02 9228 6391| E ben.eveleigh@planning.nsw.gov.au 
  

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
This message is intended for the addressee named and may contain confidential/privileged information. If 

you are not the intended recipient, please delete it and notify the sender.  
Views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and are not necessarily the views of the 

Department.  
You should scan any attached files for viruses.  

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
---------------------------------------------- 
This email is intended for the addressee(s) named and may contain confidential and/or privileged 
information.  
If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender and then delete it immediately. 
Any views expressed in this email are those of the individual sender except where the sender 
expressly and with authority states them to be the views of the Environment Protection Authority. 

PLEASE CONSIDER THE ENVIRONMENT BEFORE PRINTING THIS EMAIL 
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